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16 December 2022 
 
Dear Parent / Carers, 
 
We have reached the end of another term, and the weather this week has most definitely given everywhere a wintery 
feel! 
 
We continue to be very proud of the children, they are working hard, showing wonderful manners and deserve to be 
very proud of the progress they are making in school. We have recently welcomed a number of visitors in school who 
have commented on the children's excellent behaviour and attitudes as well as their growing independence and 
responsibility which we really value at Corby Primary.  
 
It was lovely to see so many children and adults in their Christmas Jumpers and festive outfits last week for our 
Christmas Craft Day. We have also been treated to a number of amazing performances from our pupils, from Nursery’s 
sing-along right up to our Year 6’s and their Christmas rapping! 
 
We are also welcoming a new member of staff to Corby Primary in January as Mrs Barrington will be joining us as our 
new Executive Principal. I know you will make her feel welcome, and she will communicate with you in January to 
introduce herself to you all. 
 
Unfortunately, we will also be saying goodbye to some staff. Mrs Skipper has been with us since 2014, and during that 
time has taught many of our pupils across different year groups. Mrs Skipper is taking a break from teaching to spend 
more time with her family and young children. 
 
Mr Marriott will also be leaving us at the end of term. Mr Marriott initially joined us in a Teaching Assistant role, 
moving to teach one of our Year 3 classes, and after a brief spell away, came back as one of our Year 5 teachers. As a 
new father, Mr Marriott has secured a teaching position at another school closer to home. 
 
Mrs Galloway, one of our teaching assistants, is also leaving to pursue a new challenge. She has supported many pupils 
in different year groups, as well as providing 1:1 support for some pupils. We will also be saying goodbye to Miss 
Sturgess, who will be leaving us in January. Miss Sturgess has worked as a teaching assistant and cover supervisor 
across many of our classes and year groups and will be taking up a new role working for the Fire Service. 
 
I know you will join me in thanking them for everything they have done and wishing them all the very best for the 
future. 
 
Thank you for your continued support this term and I wish you all a peaceful and enjoyable Christmas Break. We 
return to school on Wednesday 4th January 2023. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr A Evans 
Interim Principal  

 
 


